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' \:. MANAGER'S REPOllT NO, SJ. l 
( COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 11/72 1 ~---mm:R--~ 

7. Re: Request for Street Lightlng 
(Item 18 (Supplementary) Report No. 80, December 4, 1972) 

Appearing on the Agenda for the December 4, 1972 meeting of Council 
was a request dated November 23, 1972 from Mrs. S. Ottman of 6955 
Aubrey Street. The request was for installation of a street light 
near her place of residence on Aubrey Street. 

The Engineer has investigated the matter and advises as follows: 

11 Tho present street lighting in this area is what is comi-nonly referred to 
as interim street Hghting, Th.:ise src mercury v.:i;.:,our lights th:it are 
leaned from the n.c. Hydro and are mounted on steel arms attached to wooden 

·· Uydro polea. 

The present policy of Council is that these• lir,hts be mounted primarily as 
a traffic safety feature at intersections, dead end streets or sharp changes 

· in sticet alignment, The policy for some years provided for the instullntion 
··.· ... of ,a mid-block Hght if tho distance between inter&ec tions or e>cisting lights 

· . e~ce~ded :1000 feet~ Just. recently, the 1000 foot· ar,1it WllS reduced to 700 
',teat, The above, of course, is all dependent upon the existence of e. Hydro 
' pol~: And powor source • 

. . . ' ' ' . 

l;rom .in·lnspect·ion of the c:doting stl"cet lighting on Aubrey Street wo found 
'.· .. · that .. th~rc was a mercut'y vapour light at the intorsccHon of Cliff Avenue 
·:.iY}ji.n'd:,Aubrey Street about 200 feet eel.st of 6955 Aubrey, Another light is 
· , altuat:<(d on Aubrey. St1.·cet D.bout 300 feat west o:Z 6955 Aubrey. The tot11l 

/.• \dis.t~ncc. between lights being 500 feet plc.cos the lighting for the .5900 block 
:·. I'·;Aubrey well ,-1ithin the standard for interim -lighting • 

• ';' ··•: ·.,.' ,' ,_. > ,,'1 .. ' . 

The:::t'c:\iererice to being 111 a gully could be sor.\cwhat misle:iding a11d ohould be 
clririf.ied. · Tho roc.d and land. a.t 6955 Aubrey is about four feet lower than 
the c::(lntre of Cliff Avenue 200' to the ca.ot nnd nbout eight feet lower than 
.thi:Lroad 300 1 to the west. 

'. It \i~S aloo noted tn Mrs. Ottman' s lotter that the houca wao, preou.,mbly, 
in total·darknass when being burel.arizcd, It cb.ould be pointad out that to 

·. · 1eava a house in total darkne&s io an open invitation to burglaro. 

In uumri1ing up, we would advise that no tha prc£ic11t li~hting in the 6900 block 
Aubrey maat:s the prese,~t policy Bta11clurd, we ore unablo to recommend aduit:ic11:.al 
lighting. 11 

Selection of ornamental street lighting for tho area in question 
is considered a low priori.ty because ex:Lsting power poles prc,vicle 
an acceptable level. of 1:l.ght:i.ng as established by Council pol:l.cy, 
Ornamental street lighting for Aubrey and adjacent streets will 
therefore not be considered bcf:ore 1976, 

REC0M}1ENDATION: 

1'11AT nn aclditfonol strcwt light t1ot: ha instnl.lacl :l.n tho 
vjcinity of 6955 Auhrny Stroot bacaune tho prcNant standard 
of Hghtfog 1n tho urcn c:onf:orms t:o Olltnhl:ishcd standards; nncl 

'l'llA'l' n copy of th:1.s ropnrt he nc111t: t<J Mrs, Ottman, 
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